
 

 

Dear Parents, 

This half term, Year 5 attended a fantastic residential at Minstead, where they 
learnt about the environment and how we impact it. They also learnt how to 
survive away from home, making their own lunches and beds! 
 
Year 3 are currently working really hard to design and make their own working 
torches ready for a light party and sleepover on Thursday, fingers crossed they 
will get some sleep! 
 
Year 4 spent a day learning all things Roman at Fishbourne Roman Palace from building bridges to 
mosaics. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
This half term we have been focussing on our personal skill ‘Collaboration’. Each year group has learnt 
skills that develop this skill and had the opportunity to collaborate together and ‘Take Over’ Celebration 
assembly; they have done a fantastic job, speaking clearly and demonstrate their collaboration skills. 
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Safeguarding 
The schools named Designated Safeguarding Leads are: 
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs A Hixon 
Deputy DSL: Mrs J Tearle  
 
Anyone who has concerns about a child’s welfare should contact Children’s Social Care, and should 
do so immediately if there is a concern that the child is suffering significant harm or is likely to do so.  
 
Make a referral to child protection & safeguarding in Southampton 
When it’s not an emergency situation, but you are worried that a child may be at risk of abuse, harm or 
neglect, you can make a referral to Southampton children’s resource service. You can do this whether 
you are a member of the public or a professional. 
Tel: 023 8083 3004. 


